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Tomatoes and Childcare in North Carolina 

Can we grow tomatoes in our outdoor learning environment? 
 

In December 2010, the ban on growing tomatoes in outdoor learning environments at 
licensed childcare centers in North Carolina was lifted.  Tomatoes can now be grown in the 
outdoor learning environments of children three years of age and older, as long as proper 
supervision is in place.  Tomato plants are not recommended for infant and toddler areas. 

Please click the link below to download the FAQ document generated by the NC OLE 
Alliance, the North Carolina Rated License Assessment Project, the Division of Child 
Development and Children’s Environmental Health Branch: 

Note: As of last year the NC Pre-K program became part of the Division of Child 
Development and Early Education. Previously the downloadable document was available at 
the Office of Early Learning website. NLI is making this document available here for 
convenience, but updates and revisions may appear and future inquiries should be directed 
to http://ncchildcare.dhhs.state.nc.us/general/home.asp. 
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